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IWMA to hold 3rd UK Seminar in a Row   

Hamburg, 5th December 2017. Again, the International Water Mist 

Association (IWMA) will hold a seminar in the UK. The event will take place 

in Watford near London on 1st March 2018. The seminar venue will be BRE.  

 

Unlike in 2017 and 2016, the seminar will not be a general further 

education event. In fact, it was initiated with the Grenfell Tower Fire in 

mind and will be entitled: “Fire Protection of high-rise Buildings with Water 

Mist”.  

 

“To widen the scope we will speak about different kinds of high-rise 

buildings and different kinds of residential buildings to – apart from 

everything else – show water mist in all its diversity”, explains IWMA 

General Manager Bettina McDowell. 

 

However, like in the previous years, there will be no admission fee. From 

the beginning of January onwards interested parties can view the 

programme and register via the IWMA homepage. 

 

The seminar will be accompanied by an exhibition during which 

manufacturers will show their products and explain their projects. 
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